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***Media Advisory for Friday, July 30 at 1 p.m.***
 

State Representative Dr. James Bush III to Host Ground
Breaking Ceremony for New City of Opa-Locka Police Station

 
MIAMI – On Friday, July 30 at 1 p.m. during a special event hosted by State
Representative Dr. James Bush III (D-Miami) along with the City of Opa-Locka
Mayor, Manager and Police Chief will have a groundbreaking ceremony for the new Opa-
Locka Police Station.

“2021 Legislative and Special Session is over, and Governor Ron DeSantis has officially
signed the budget. I’m happy to report that House Bill 3181, in the amount of $1,125,000
dollars, was one of the appropriation bills approved. This approval of funding allows for the
construction of a much needed long overdue new police station in our community.
Protecting our community, engaging the neighbors ensuring all of our families will feel safe.
Providing opportunities and being able to address the needs of the great City of Opa-Locka
is what I strive to accomplish,” said Representative Bush.

 

WHO:              State Representative Dr. James Bush III
                             City of Opa-Locka Mayor
                             City of Opa-Locka Commissioners
                             City of Opa-Locka Manager
                             City of Opa-Locka Police Chief

WHAT:           Ground Breaking Ceremony for New Police Station for the City of Opa-Locka
                                                                             
WHEN:           Friday, July 30 at 1 p.m.

WHERE:        2495 Ali Baba Avenue
                            Opa-Locka, FL 33054
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